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Limetree Bay Awards Scholarships to 17 USVI 2020
Graduates
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Limetree Bay Terminals announced this week that it has awarded 17 scholarships to 2020
graduates from local high schools in the USVI to assist the students in their pursuit of a degree at
an accredited U.S. college or university.

This year’s scholarship recipients are:

N’Kosi Benjamin who will attend the Florida Institute of Technology
Kelsey Bhola who will attend Harvard University
Djamel Boucenna who will attend Arizona State University
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Mila Carty who will attend the University of Pennsylvania
Laurie Cedeno who will attend the University of Tampa
DaRe’One Christopher who will attend Rollins College
Amira Claxton who will attend the University of Tampa
Dominique Elizee who will attend the New York University
Trey Francis who will attend North Carolina A&T University
Denali Georges who will attend Liberty University
Jahfiyah Gumbs who will attend Barry University
Sanay Hewitt who will attend the University of North Carolina at Greensboro
Haley Jennings who will attend Nova Southeastern University
Amisha Mirchandani who will attend Florida State University
Rachel Nelson who will attend Grand Canyon University
Daniel Newton who will attend the University of the Virgin Islands
Viren Punjabi who will attend the Worchester Polytechnic Institute

 

The recipients were selected based on their scholastic record and financial need compared to other
applicants, Limetree said. These scholarships will continue for four years, provided the students
maintain good academic standing at an accredited U.S. college or university. Limetree has
awarded over $100,000 in scholarships for the 2020-2021 school year, according to the release.

Limetree Bay Terminals Senior Vice President Jeff Hersperger congratulates all the scholarship
applicants and recipients and expressed pride for their commitment to education. “We are
extremely proud to support these students who exhibit such dedication to learning,” stated
Hersperger. “A sound education is the tool which these students require to be successful in every
aspect of their lives, and Limetree is proud of all the students who applied for our scholarship. We
look forward to seeing the investments these young people make into the community.”
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